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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
December 17, 2021 
 
 
RE: Gastite Price Increase 
 
 
To our valued Gastite partners: 
 
Effective February 7, 2022, Gastite will implement an 8% price increase on all FlashShield+/Gastite 
CSST and fittings.  There are also various increases for other Gastite accessory items that will be 
defined in the price sheet. This increase is due to rising costs in raw materials and transportation.  
 
Our goal is to be a consistent and reliable source for all our Gastite customers. In order to fulfill your 
Gastite requirements, we must manage and measure the order intake level to allow for that continued 
service to occur. Please continue to work with your Gastite Regional Sales Manager and your Gastite 
manufacturer representative agencies as you place your orders. 
 
An updated price sheet will be available for download January 10, 2022 at www.gastite.com. 
 
Gastite will honor current pricing on all orders shipped prior to midnight February 6, 2022.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact myself or your Gastite Regional Sales Manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership! 
 
 

Craig   
 
Craig Barry 
Gastite 
Vice President Sales & Marketing 
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